Little Hadham Primary School



'Believing and Achieving'

2 01279 771 285

HERTS. SG11 2DX

Stortford Road, Little Hadham,

Fax: 01279 771 162 e-mail: admin@littlehadham.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs E Stockley N.P.Q.H.

Friday 30th June 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

What an amazing week at Kingswood! The children faced up to incredible challenges of one kind or another and we were very proud of them. Unfortunately, my Kingswood was memorable in other ways, which is why I have had a low profile this week, as I needed to rest my injuries. Thank you to the staff for taking charge in my absence and to everyone for their kind get well wishes and lovely flowers.

As many of you may know, Mrs Wells has been hobbling around on crutches for the past few weeks and has now been given a date for a knee operation next Monday. Therefore, she will not be in school now until after the holidays, as she will need time to recuperate. Therefore, we have enlisted the help of a replacement teacher called Ms Victoria Burton, who will be teaching Lime Class until the end of term. Mrs Lawson will continue to be a brilliant support for the class and will work closely with Ms Burton to ensure as smooth an end to the term as possible. I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Wells a speedy recovery. We will endeavour to carry on as usual!

Well done to our Y2 singers who made us very proud at the Rhodes Centre last Friday- so brave to stand up in front of such a large audience of parents- what stars they are!

Summer Fete

On our last Bring In Day, thank you for all your donations over the past four weeks and it all comes together on Sunday! I hope that the Fete Team can rely on everyone's support over the weekend and fingers crossed for a lovely day! Thank you in advance for everyone's help this weekend.

SEN Support Plan Evening

Hopefully, parents have received their appointment time for next Wednesday's SEN Support Plan Review meeting, where pupil progress will be discussed and some draft targets agreed for over the summer and in to the start of next term. Draft reviews should come home on Tuesday evening for your consideration in advance. I hope to be available to discuss the progress of Lime Class pupils myself.

Staffing in September

With lots of previous experience on how the Early Years runs, Mrs Sam Askew has been moved across as Early Years Teaching Assistant in September and today I held interviews for a new Teaching Assistant in Beech Class, so more news hopefully to come from this. Please be assured that we will ensure that we have the best candidate for the job.

After School Night Owls

Numbers continue to grow, however, if parents find themselves in difficult childcare situations, Nightowls can take in ad-hoc bookings. Either contact Hayley on **01279 771476** or email earlybirdandnightowlclub@gmail.com

Class Attendance Award

This week, our top attenders are Willow Class with 97.8% .The average attendance across the school at 95.4%.

Special Table

Next week's Special Table Guests are Jamie H, Selina, and Francesca.

Going for Gold

This week's most Triplegolds goes to Beech Class, well done!!

Coming up next...

Monday 3rd July - Ms Burton starts in Lime Class

Children's Centre Executive Meeting - am- Mrs Stockley

Tuesday 4th July - David Cook, Maths Adviser visit for Maths Pilot Project - am

Crucial Crew Y6 follow up - 1,30pm Full Governing Body Meeting - 6.30pm

Wed. 5th July - SEN Support Plan Review Evening - 3.30-5pm

Thurs 6th July - New Reception children visit - am

Friday 7th July - Early Years Sports Morning

B.S Heads Consortium Meeting 12.30pm

Week 2

Monday 10th July - 10am Dress Rehearsal for 'Olivia' - KS2 production - Senior Citizens/Pre-School

Tuesday 11th July - KS2 Production 7pm (recorded by Magic Video)

Wed. 12th July - Nurturing Training

Annual Reports and 2017 Class lists distributed

KS2 Production 7pm

Thursday 13th July - Y6 Transition Day - School Moving Up Morning Friday 14th July - Y5/6 Sex Education DVD (Parent viewing tba)

Final Effort Assembly 2.15pm.

Thought for the Week...

'Don't look back, you're not going that way.'

Yours sincerely

E Stockley

Mrs E Stockley





















